
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/16/2022 5:18:40 PM

First name: Linette

Last name: Greene

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Please Please PLEASE do not allow a private club to rape and pillage the wonderful serenity of

Holland Lake.  Wealthy out-of-staters will push the citizens of Montana off OUR public land and will decimate the

fragile ecosystem with so much activity and so much sewage.  We have all experienced how these pristine

mountain areas become nothing but elitist resorts. My family has its roots in a little mining town--Aspen, CO-- that

is now out of reach for anyone but the wealthiest.  Even those who work the resorts can't afford to live anywhere

nearby.  

 

The highway in and out of the Holland Lake area is twisty-turny, and a nightmare especially in winter.  It simply

cannot accommodate the amount of traffic such a huge resort would engender.  The safety of our Montana

drivers, and especially our kids, would be further imperiled.  My daughter almost had a head on collision as a

young driver, when a tourist with out of state plates came around a blind corner and almost caused a head on

collision.  My young driver ended up flipping her car due to gravel in the barrow pit when she dodged to avoid

being hit head on in her own lane.  Double the traffic and this will happen more and more. 

 

Please do not allow this kind of expansion on public land.  


